
Pre-school chairmen served for a term of one year. Begin-
ning in 1933 when the organization became a separate unit, the
following mothers have served in turn through the present 1961-
62 school year:

Mrs~ Ray Leitz
Mrs0 Harry Hackett
H:-s e Haro Id Elwo.od
Mrsc Leslie Swank
Mrs~ vJa;rneYoung
Mrsc Chat:mceyBuckley
M:'s, :r:,. I,. Campbell
Mrs~ Walter Possell
Mrs. H. lr.Tilcox
Mrs. Earl Souers
Mrs. J. Eo Bennett
}firs. Darwin Grodrian
Mrs. Cecil Tarney
:£>'Irs.Dale Hiler

Mrs. Walter Parrott
Mrs. Henry irlilson..
Mrs. Harry Reinking
Mrs. }ielvin Arnold
Mrs. LeTtJisKesJ_er
Mrs. Arthur Hughes
Mrs., 1Jialter Barnes
Mrs. Ve:7!SJ_agle
Mrs. HomerLC.1g
Mrs. RobGrt wilson
Mrs~ ME.xS('f)t.t
Mrs ~ Donald Kre1i'TSOn

Mrs~ Dcnald ~Qrban
Mrs. Harold JacobY

Because of the informality enjoyed by meeting in the homes,
a unique felloW'st>ipwas shar'3d by thi3 g::"onp0 Long after their
children were pazt the pre-school age" rn.::ny membe:'sret.ained an
active interest. Someof them T;ihohad children in parochial
schools (after the kindergarten year) remB.inedact~~e in the
organization. Life long friendships were established in this
group that will endure manyyears after 1v1i.nerhas been abandoned.


